
Colorado State-wide 

Program Mapping 
 
 
Thank you for participating in the Colorado Statewide Program Mapping Initiative, kicking off at 
the CCCMA Conference on Wednesday, February 6th at 12:30pm. 

 
Counites participating in Program Mapping initiatives have come to identify the services they share 
in common with local governments, non-profits, school districts, health care providers and even 
businesses in their region, providing a platform for partnership identification. 
  
Please take the survey to establish your first “program match up” with neighboring organizations, 
which will be used in the CCCMA workshop. You’ll be guided to review common local government 
functions and services, and to select the services that your organization provides. 
 
At the CCCMA Conference, your input will be used to "map" to other Colorado communities, and 
your own Program Inventory will be provided back to you as a take-away for your use in Program 
and Priority-Based Budgeting, for free, as a thank-you for your participation. 

 
Please feel free to email me, Chris Fabian, at cfabian@resourcex.net with any questions.  
  
 If you’re a City government (or Town), use this link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZGXRK5 
  
If you’re a County government, use this link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CPQQ9FR 
 
 More Information: 
 

ResourceX invites you to join us for a completely unique experience in government stewardship... 

Thanks to organizations like Longmont, Boulder, Littleton, Englewood, Parker, Ft Collins, Wheat Ridge, 

Greeley and over 20+ Colorado agencies who have implemented Priority Based Budgeting; your 

organization can “match up” to their inventory of services and create partnerships. 

"By understanding opportunities to leverage other service 

providers – in both the public and private sectors – Priority 

Based Budgeting (PBB) organizations are freeing up resources 

in their community to successfully fund a fantastic future!" 

Organizations participating in a Program Mapping initiative come to identify the services they share in 

common with local governments, non-profits and private sector entities in their region. Service-sharing 

opportunities are then characterized in terms of partnership, merged/consolidated services, in-sourced 

regionally provided services, or out-sourced opportunities from the perspective of each participant. And 

finally, these opportunities are prioritized for action.   

 

See you on February 6 at Hotel Colorado. All are welcome! This will be useful for PBB implementers and 

those that aren’t. 
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